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06/12/2022  10:20:542022/4551/P OBJ Peter Kenyatta I live at 62 South Hill Park, NW3 2SJ and I object in particular to one aspect of the proposed works at 60 

South Hill Park. This is the plan to construct a ground floor extension at the rear along the boundary garden 

wall between my property and 60 South Hill Park. The plans as submitted show a significant rise and 

extension of this wall which will have a seriously detrimental impact on the light reaching my patio. The plans 

do not specify what this room might be used for and show a series of windows at roof level overlooking my 

property which will clearly be intrusive and a source of noise pollution. I do not believe the plans accurately 

show the current profile of the party wall and in the first instance the architects need to provide greater detail 

as to what is proposed and involve in proper consultation. I therefore object to this proposed garden extension 

which will in any case depend on reaching a party wall agreement
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